
I support Senate Bill 554 for these reasons: 

SB 554 takes a responsible step towards improving safety. Allowing owners and controllers of buildings to adopt ordinances to limit 
concealed carry will make me feel safer by knowing the building's ordinance.  I especially agree with including School Districts in the 
bill's definition.

The bill requires that any entity that adopts this kind of ordinance post visible signs showing the limits. This is a transparent and wise 
requirement.

SB554 will have little financial impact (if any) so this will not burden any building owners.


